
 
ARE YOU GAME?  

 
Game trucks are coming back to St Juliana Fish on February 26, 2016 from 5:00 - 8:00 p.m.  
 
We will be pre-selling wristbands for $10.00.  Each of the trucks will have a different selection  
 
of games, one rated E for everyone and the other will have games for the older children.  Colored  
 
wristbands will be issued according to which games they are permitted to play.  An adult  
 
supervisor will monitor the “T” truck to make sure that kids not allowed to play these games do  
 
not slip in. The trucks hold 24 children and will rotate every 20 minutes.   
 
 
Please return the form below to reserve your wristband by 2/25/2016.   
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 
Name : _______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone #:_________________________________  grade:________________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature: _______________________________________________________ 
 
I allow my son/daughter to play the following games: 
 
O   Rated “E” for Everyone                                                 O   Rated “T” for Teen and above                                                                                            
 
Please include a check (payable to St Juliana School) or cash in the amount of $10.00 for each 
wristband. Complete a separate form for each child. 
	
  


